
JBC Monthly Status Report – January  

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• The DHS/CTC project continues to be on time and on budget.  

• Animal Science drawings should be completed by the end of the month 

with a delivery date of mid-March.  There will be no major design changes. 

• The Fundraising sub-committee continues to meet on a regular basis.  

Members of SEED are meeting with the committee to assist with the 

endeavor. An additional large donation has been potentially received.      

• School Furnishings are being reviewed and the bid will go out within the 

next few days.   

• Finish work is continuing in many areas of the project. 


